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             Work of the Week, Year 2 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     Good work from Maja Majrowska.  Well done! 

Attendance Matters! 
This week’s attendance 
(last week in brackets)  

Number of 
Lates 16 

Rec: 94.44% (91.33%)  0 

Y1:  97.78% (96.67%)  2 

Y2:  96.67% (94.67%)  3 

Y3:  97.70% (91.72%) 5 

Y4:  96.67% (99.33%) 9 

Y5:  100%   (91.43%) 4 

Y6:  100%   (95.67%) 2 
 
 

 Stars of the Week  
Rec: Samuel Antalik    Angela Baruti  

Y1: Sara Feenan    Jozef Belica 

Y2: Krista Liedeskrastina  Maja Majrowska 

Y3: Daphnee Stanisz   Charley Nguyen 

Y4: Katy Nguyen    Niko Mucha 

Y5: Ketrin Joniova   Kacper Kawecki 

Y6: Brendan Dwyer   Brian Kruczkowski

                  Fact of the Week 
Rec’n There are four seasons in the year.
Year 1 To add two small numbers, we put the bigger number in our 

head and count on in ones to add. 
Year 2 Division is the inverse of multiplication.
Year 3 A rectangle has two lines of symmetry.
Year 4 To convert from cm to m you multiply by 10.
Year 5 Area = L x W      Perimeter = distance around the shape.

Year 6 A reflex angle is bigger than 180º.

 
 
 

PUNCTUALITY – 16 
There have been a lot of problems on the roads over 

the last few days. Set off early so you will be on time.

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS – Year 5 & 6
 
 

Well done again to all of you! Let’s see if every class 
can share the trophy next week. 

           

Year of Mercy 
 

We want to live in the light of the 
word of the Lord: “Be merciful, 
even as your Father is merciful”  

(cf. Lk 6:36).  
 

 
CAFOD HARVEST FAST DAY 

 

 

 
All your generous donations last 
Friday were gratefully received 
and passed on to the poor and 
needy in our city. Thank you. 

ATTENDANCE – 97.58%
Come in even if you have a bit of a cold.  We’ll let your 

parents know if you are really unwell. 



 
                                you are! 
   G  
   
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 

Class Information 
 

Rec:  Thank you for attending parents’ evenings. We are looking forward to seeing you at the phonics 
lessons next week. 
Year 1:  Please keep reading every night. Thank you! 
Year 2: We’ve worked very hard on multiplication and division this week. 
Year 3: Thank you to all parents who attended parents’ evenings: it was a pleasure to meet you all. 
Year 4: It was great to see everybody at parents’ evenings.  Please ensure PE kit is in school on Monday, 
Wednesday and Thursday. 
Year 5:  Thank you for attending parents’ evenings.  It was lovely to discuss your child’s progress with you. 
Year 6:  PE kits need to be in school on Wednesdays.  A huge thank you to all the parents who attended 
parents’ evenings this week. 

SAFEGUARDING 
 

Take care to stay away from railways and other 
dangerous places. Read the warning signs and follow 

the rules so you will always be safe. 
 

 FRED AND HIS SOUNDS!  
 
Mrs Tran is very pleased with your sounds and 
reading this week. Well done, everyone, for 
working so hard ever since the beginning of term.  

 
 

THE WEDNESDAY WORD 
 

Special word of the week is “PRAYER” 
 
No matter how much we pray to God, he doesn’t think 
that we are pestering him. God is our loving father and 
he wants us to keep on praying. 

SCHOOL NEWS 
• Mrs Hart and Mrs Donnelly are both grateful for all your prayers. 
• Thank you for attending Parents’ Evenings. If you were unable to attend this week, please contact 

your child’s teacher to make an appointment. 
• The Life Education mobile will be visiting us wb 17 October – see the poster below. 
• Thank you for providing a reading bag. To make sure things can be stored safely, please keep key 

rings and toy fobs at home – the bag boxes are struggling!!! 
• Forthcoming PTA attraction – DISCO on Thursday 3rd November in the hall: 3:30 to 4:45pm. 
• PLEASE NOTE: dinner money must be paid promptly each week or you will be asked to provide 

sandwiches instead. 

                     

Shared Lunch 

 
 

Congratulations to: Julian, Kyan, Nikodem, Bo Han, Nadia, Jamie, 
Nicholas, Sandra, Malik, Bryan, Aishwaryia and Oliwier who all 
shared lunch with Miss Kavanagh and Mrs Porter. Children are 
selected for showing acts of kindness, hard work, enthusiasm and 
sensible behaviour this week. 

 

Come and see Harold  
and the  

Mobile Classroom next 
week! 


